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Drinking Water Policy 

Written by Jacqui Snell – Deputy manager 

Children are required to bring fresh water in a bottle, labelled, from home each day 

they attend nursery. For health and hygiene reasons, water bottles will not be stored 

at the nursery. Bottles will be expected to go home at the end of their session and 

brought back in for the next session. 

Fresh water and cups are available for those who do not have their own water bottle. 

All children have free access to drinking water at any time throughout their day and 

are encouraged to drink regularly throughout their sessions. They are also 

encouraged to inform staff if they need more water. 

Water or milk is offered to all children at morning and afternoon snack. Water is 

offered at lunchtime. 


